Cammarata, Brandon

From: Bender, Janet

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 11:28 AM

To: Christopher Hill

Cc: Cammarata, Brandon; Ommert, Richard; Meise, Debbe; Harpool, Shanika; Vasquez, Natalie
Subject: RE: Fitzsimons Office Parking Lot: RSN#'s 1353811 & 1364819 - Project Cancelled

Chris,

| appreciate you letting me know.

RSN 1353811 is the site plan folder, | have copied Brandon Cammarta on this email.
RSN 1364819 is the preliminary drainage folder, | will ask Debbe to close the folder.

Janet Bender, P.E., CFM
Principal Engineer | City of Aurora
email jbender@auroragov.org | office 303.739.7512
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From: Christopher Hill [mailto:chill@rrengineers.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 10:34 AM

To: Bender, Janet <jbender@auroragov.org>

Subject: Fitzsimons Office Parking Lot: RSN#'s 1353811 & 1364819 - Project Cancelled

Janet,

Aurora Mental Health has informed us that they will no longer be pursing the Fitzsimons Office Parking Lot project. As
RSN#'s 1353811 & 1364819 have each completed one review, Today’s EOD asked me to touch base with you for official

approval to remove the folders from Aurora’s system.
Please let me know if there is anything else you’d need from us to close things out.
Thank you!

Chris,

Note — R&R will be moving to our new office on August 16", 2019 and closed that day. Please update your

records with our new address:

R&R Engineers — Surveyors, Inc.
1635 W. 13" Avenue, Suite 310
Denver, CO 80204



' Chris Hill, PE
Project Manager
R&R Engineers — Surveyors, Inc.
710 W. Colfax Avenue, Denver CO 80204
Direct: 720.390.5537
ENEINEERS|E Cell: 678.632.1126
SURVEYORS |€3  Main: 303.753.6730

www.rrengineers.com

Celebrating more than 30 years in business!
“You Could Use Some R&R!”

Confidentiality Disclaimer: This e-mail may contain privileged and/or confidential information intended only for the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
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